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is a mechanical malfunction having to do with the trigger and sear 
relationship. If your rifle is evidencing a fire when safety is 
released malfunction, please send the rifle to our firearms plant 
in Ilion, New York for examination. We will make a thorough 
inspection and will send you a written report on our findings 
prior to und~rtaking any further action. 

If this arrangement is acceptable, please send the rifle 
via UPS, transportation Collect to Remington Arms Company, Inc., 14 
Hoeffler Avenue, Ilion, New York 13357, Attention: E. F. 
Sienkiewicz. 

RBS:aw 

Thank you for calling this matter to our attention. 

Ver·;1;;t•• 
Robert B •. Sperl 

Counsel 
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